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22nd April 2022 

Communication / Emails 

The easiest way to contact teachers is at the end of the 
school day.  Messages can also be passed on via the 
adults at the door in the morning or via Mr Rosevear on 
the school gate. If it is necessary to send an email to the 
classteacher, this may not be read or acted upon for 48 
hours so for urgent messages please telephone the 
school office or email Colette Bowers, 
cbowers@westhaddon.northants.sch.uk.  Should 
parents need a meeting with their classteacher this can 
also be arranged within school via Colette. 

 

Dates for the Diary 
April 

Tuesday 26th Year 1 & 2 WOW Day 

Wed 27th Year 3 & 4 WOW Day 

Friday 29th Year 3 Swimming starts 

May 

Monday 2nd Bank Holiday (school closed) 

Thursday 12th Class Photos 

Tuesday 17th 3.45pm Residential meeting (parents) 

Tuesday 24th May Day Celebrations 

Friday 27th Term Ends 
 

Welcome to the Summer Term 
 

Welcome back to the the start of the new term.  We 
are starting to prepare for our summer events such 
as May Day and Sports Day, as well as other summer 
activities such as school visits and our Year 5/6 
residential. Just a couple of reminders to help the 
term run smoohtly: 
 

✓ There are no covid restrictions in place and 
there is no need for testing.  If your child is 
feeling unwell, please keep your child at 
home as you would do for all other illnesses.   

✓ School visiting is back to normal – should you 
need to speak to your class teacher, after 
school is usually easier and appointments 
can be made via Colette in the office. 

✓ We try to make the most of the warm 
weather during the summer months and 
there will be times when we do extra PE 
sessions – please ensure your child’s PE kit is 
in school every day. 

✓ We have changed Sports Day to Tuesday 12th 
July due to a Guilsborough Secondary School 
Event clash – please put Tuesday 12th July in 
your diary and keep your fingers crossed for 
dry weather. 

✓ Remember to apply sun cream in the 
mornings and send your child with  a water 
bottle during the summer months. Please 
note we are unable to apply suncream to 
children during the school day. 

Our focus for Worship this month is 
FORGIVENESS 

 

YEAR 1 BALANCE BIKES 

Year 1 have started their Balance Bike training in 

school this week. 
 

    

HEADTEACHER AWARDS/VALUES STARS 

 

   

http://www.westhaddonprimary.net/
mailto:cbowers@westhaddon.northants.sch.uk

